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Learning together; Achieving together. 
 

Tuesday 5th November 2024 

Dear Waverton Families, 

I hope you all had a good break over half term. 

Well done to our School Parliament for organising the pyjama day and thank you for 

your support. We have 187 pairs of new pyjamas to donate to the Hospital Pyjama 

Appeal.                                                              

Both KS1 and 2 performed amazingly in our Harvest Festivals last term and it was 

lovely for so many of you to join us. Your donations of £133.00 will be spent by the 

School Parliament on food for the Food Bank. 

The PTA Halloween Discos were enjoyed by the children and raising over £800.00. 

Thank you to everyone who helped. A huge thank you to Hannah Dow, who has been a 

driving force in the PTA and supported the school in many ways. 

The next PTA event is the Christmas Fair on Friday 6th December. On Monday 18th 

November @ 5:30 in school, there is a meeting to discuss plans for the fair, please 

come along if you can offer any help. The event takes lots of organising so the more 

help the better.   

Next week, the Scholastic book fair will run in the hall. The fair will be open after 

school in the library area, Tuesday 12th and Wednesday 13th from 3.20pm – 4.20pm and 

on Thursday 14th – Parents Evening, from 3.20pm onwards. The children will also visit 

the fair during school time, so you can send money in a named envelope on any of these 

days if you are unable to come with them after school. 

This year we have not been sent poppies to sell in school, however if you would like to 

make a donation to the Royal British Legion you can do this using the following link.  

Please make a donation | Royal British Legion 

https://www.britishlegion.org.uk/get-involved/ways-to-give/donate


 

The children in Year 4 are continuing their music lessons this term focusing on Samba. 

This term we are looking at our KS1 take home reading books to ensure we have 

enough of the correct books to send home with your children.  Please could you check 

bookshelves and bedrooms for any stray school books. 

 

Each year schools set School Improvement Targets, this year our targets are:  

• to improve the attainment in writing in all year groups 

• to introduce outdoor learning to support our school values of respect, resilience 

and responsibility 

• to ensure our behaviour and relationships policy reflects the trauma informed 

approach 

• to ensure accurate assessment in foundation subjects  

• In EYFS: to develop quality interactions with a focus on communication, 

speaking and listening, vocabulary, social skills, and self-regulation. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

C Cartwright 

Mrs Cartwright 

Head Teacher 

 

 

 


